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Ref: CP/DM 
 
6 June 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers        
 
Re: Year 6 Leavers – Tuesday 22 July 
 
To celebrate your child’s time at Wadsworth Fields, we would like to invite you to our Year 6 
Family Leavers afternoon. This will take place from 1:30pm to 3:30pm on Tuesday 22 July in the 
school hall. It promises to be a fun-filled, even if a little emotional, afternoon complete with a 
selection of refreshments. 
 

TOP SECRET – PARENTAL HELP REQUIRED 
 

We would like to celebrate how the children have grown into wonderful young people ready for the 
world of secondary school. To see how far they have come, please could you email a baby photo 
and a first day of school photo. Also, to complement good luck video messages from staff, we are 
inviting parents to also record a short message wishing them well on their way. Both photos and 
video messages can be emailed to office@wadsworth.notts.sch.uk. 
 
To support us with planning this event, please complete the form 
https://forms.office.com/e/kt3M3tgvJp by 3:30pm on Friday 11 July. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs. Porter 
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